
',ATE; January 21, 1970 

PLY TO 
OF7 

NERAL SERVICES ADMINISTR( ION 

,Aa;ioriNt Archives and Records Service 
Washington, D.C. 20408 

JELIECT,  Records of the Warren ConanisSion. (Your letter of Jannpry 5, 1970). 

TO Mr. Faul L. Hoch 
2537 Regent Street 
Apartment 202 
Berkeley, California 94.704 

Your question concerning the withholding of pages 705 and 706 of 

Commission Document 75 should be addressed to the FBI. 

Guidelines 3A, 3B and 3C apply to the withheld pages in Commission 

Document 75, but there is no break-down for specific pages withheld. 

Enclosed find the Synopsis.and Table of Contents for Commission Docu- 

ment 	requested in the above dated letter. 

We will send you a list of any pages that become available as a result 

of the review of the withheld records. The review is expected to begin 

n May of this year. 

Sincerely, 

G. ECKHOFF 
Director 
Legislative, Judicial and 
Diplomatic Records Division 

Enclosure 


